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Almonds 
 

The Almond Board of California released their January 2015 Almond Industry Position Report on 
Wednesday evening 11th February, confirming shipments during the month of 115.4 million lbs, a 
reduction of 28% on last year’s 160.3 million lbs.  
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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